
      
     Northumberland Conservation Committee 

 
Jan. 18, 2024 

 
Meeting Minutes 

In Attendance: 
 
Ed Mellett, Winston Hawes, Gordon Gray 
 
 
Meeting called to order at 7 PM. 
 
The December minutes were approved. 
 
The 2023 annual report was approved. . 

 
 Ed reported that both applicants for the Barry camp scholarship have been infrmed and 
contacted by  Extension . 
 
 The Bag Hill bridge bumpers will get replaced by the snowmobile club next spring. It is 
to late inthe year for the work now. 
 
 Ed asked Tammy Leston if it was appropriate to use monies from the Conservation Fund 
for the restoration of the train. She has refereed the question to NH DRA. They have not 
responded as of this meeting. 
 
 Next meeting will be Feb. 15th, 2024 at 7P.M..   

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30 P.M. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Ed Mellett 
 
 
 
 


